REFER TO NO.

U. S. NAVAL TRAINING STATION
HM3/P10-1(6)(63/vbv) GREAT LAKES, ILLINOIS

August 13, 1942

Dear "Phog':

Received your letter of August 7 concerning
the double~header in Kansas City. Phog, you work the
matter out and we will be glad to cooperate with you,

Anything you decide will be agreeable to us.

Very cordially yours,

Y. 0. W hk

PAUL D, HINKLE
Lieutenant, USKR
Athletic Office

Mr. Forrest C, Allen

Director of Physical BEducation
Varsity Basketball Coach
University of Kansas

Lawrence, Kanses




